

HUIS TEN BOSCH Co.,Ltd 1-1HUIS TEN BOSCH SASEBO, NAGASAKI JAPAN

Dear mr. Walter Murcia and all members of the PIRATE show

On be half of HUIS TEN BOSCH, I am really appreciate your great performance in HTB.

Our president mr.SAWADA, all staff members and many our guest is really enjoyed your shows.

Especially, I am appreciate from bottom of heart that you accept our many requests, such as stay more than a month longer and take Halloween version as you are also one of our staff and have a same mind to entertain our guest.

After you have a show at the venue Maurits sq, the area atmosphere has been change to actively.

That place had used to difficult to make a crowd.

Any means, the PIRATE show is great success.

Thank you so much and I wish I could see you again.

Yours Truly

岸山真一駅 Shinichiro Motoyama

HUIS TEN BOSCH Co.,Ltd.

Executive Director

Park Planning Headquarter